
 
 

Request for Supercede 

 

TO: Federal Communication Commission    

 

Please kindly be notified that we,  Guangdong Midea Microwave and Electrical Appliances 

Manufacturing Co.,Ltd herein request to supercede the FCC ID: VG8XM131MYY for the 

following reason:    

We revised product’ input power specification based on several reasons as below: 

1. This product’s input power should be 1600 watts instead of 1500 watts due to our user’s 

manual type mistake, upon on this reson, we want to revise produt’s input power 

specification from 1500 watts to 1600watss; 

2. We ensure that our product’s all parts are identical to original one. so we will re-submit the 

following three documents:  

 VG8XM131MYY_Label & Location_rev 

 VG8XM131MYY_User manual_rev 

  VG8XM131MYY _Test report_rev 

 

 Please kindly permit the supercede.    

 

 


